MENZA Candice

From: MENZA Candice

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 10:27 AM
To: Oregon PUC Notification

Subject: UM 2000 Email and Schedule changes

Please see the email below from Ted Drennan. | will also post this email in docket UM 2000 for the parties’
convenience. This is being sent to the UM 2000, UM 2001, and PURPA Implementation Email lists.

Thank you,

Candice Menza

To UM 2000, UM 2001 and PURPA lists:

At the April 5, 2019 workshop on UM 2000 many parties expressed the desire for more time in the docket schedule,
given the nature of the questions and the topics being addressed. Stakeholders gave many reasons for this request. They
included the opportunity to better respond to the questions posted on March 15; to comment on other stakeholder’s
responses; and, to be more involved in the process of developing a scoping white paper for the UM 2000 docket. With
this in mind Staff has made some adjustments to the current schedule.

The revised schedule below creates more opportunities for stakeholder involvement, including filing additional
responses to the questions Staff posted on March 15. We will also look for comments on Staff’s proposed draft white
paper prior to the Commission workshop.

Revised Original
Activity Date Date
Additional Stakeholder Comments related to Staff Questions
posted 3/15, and initial workshop held 4/5 4/26/2019
Staff draft white paper related to docket scope posted 5/21/2019 5/2/2019
Stakeholder comments on draft white paper 6/7/2019
Commission workshop 6/11/2019 5/7/2019
Stakeholder comments on workshop 6/25/2019 5/17/2019
Regular Public Meeting to present Staff Memo and scoping
white paper for Commission approval in UM 2000 docket 7/16/2019 6/18/2019

Thank you for your interest and participation. We look forward to the comments on April 26. If you have questions or
comments, please feel free to contact me (phone and email information below).

Ted Drennan

Oregon Public Utility Commission
503.508.2136
Ted.drennan@state.or.us




